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Open Evening Parking 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening 

on Thursday 5th October. 

Please note, as the school is situated in a residential area, there 

are limitations on where you can park. You will not be able to 

park in Fairfield Moravian Square, on Fairfield Avenue, on 

Broadway and neighbouring streets. On this occasion, we do not 

have parking available within the school grounds. 

Therefore, we ask that you park outside of the immediate area 

and access the school on foot. If you are a blue badge holder, 

please contact the school directly to make alternative 

arrangements. Our neighbours respectfully request that you 

make other transport and parking arrangements in order to 

minimise traffic congestion in the area. 

To support our neighbours and help with this issue, we have 

managed to source parking within our local community. Free 

parking is available at the following site: 

The Pearl Indian Restaurant,  

119 Manchester Rd, Audenshaw, M34 5PY 

You are free to use this car park, but we do ask that you avoid 

parking in the spaces in front of the main restaurant and be 

respectful. 

Thank you for parking responsibly. 


